LudwigL, Nicole

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 6:58 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: First Shaughnessy Heritage Conservation Area

From: Teresa Riegel_s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 5:53 PM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: First Shaughnessy Heritage Conservation Area

Dear Mayor and Council,

I wholeheartedly support the establishment of Heritage Conservation Area in First Shaughnessy.
Municipalities across North America have policies and programs in place to protect heritage neighbourhoods
and districts. British Columbia has 70 Heritage Conservation Areas, yet Vancouver, which demolishes more
than 1000 homes a year, has none.

First Shaughnessy is recognized as architecturally and historically unique. Despite this, 56 of the 317 pre-1940
homes there have already been demolished. Only 11 are protected. In the 18 months before the June 2014
temporary moratorium on demolitions in the area, there were a further 19 inquiries to demolish.,

A Heritage Conservation Area will protect these homes. It also promises “city-wide applicability” and is
therefore a much-needed tool for retaining our original, more sustainable and affordable housing stock, our
green space, and our history.

I urge you to accept the proposed recommendations.

Sincerely,

Teresa Rieger

Michael Cependa
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Ludwig, Nicole

From: Correspondence Group, City Cierk's Office
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 1:31 PM
To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: First Shaughnessy Conservation Area

From: Britney Quail s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 1:26 PM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: First Shaughnessy Conservation Area

Dear Mayor and Council,
| wholeheartedly support the establishment of Heritage Conservation Area in First Shaughnessy.

Municipalities across North America have policies and programs in place to protect heritage
neighbourhoods and districts. British Columbia has 70 Heritage Conservation Areas, yet Vancouver,
which demolishes more than 1000 homes a year, has none.

A Heritage Conservation Area will protect these historically and culturally significant homes. It also
promises “city-wide applicability” and is therefore a much-needed tool for retaining our original, more
sustainable and affordable housing stock, our green space, and our history.

| urge you to accept the proposed recommendations.
Sincerely,

Britney Quail
s.22(1) Personal and Confidential




Ludwig, Nicole

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 1:29 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: First Shaughnessy Heritage Conservation Area
Importance: High

From: Cassandra Hansons'22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 12:11 PM

To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Subject: First Shaughnessy Heritage Conservation Area
Importance: High

RE: First Shaughnessy Heritage Conservation Area
Dear Mayor Robertson and Council,
| wholeheartedly support the establishment of Heritage Conservation Area in First Shaughnessy!

Municipalities across North America have policies and programs in place to protect heritage neighbourhoods and
districts. British Columbia has 70 Heritage Conservation Areas, yet Vancouver, which demolishes more than 1000 homes
a year, has none.

First Shaughnessy is recognized as architecturally and historically unique. Despite this, 56 of the 317 pre-1940 homes
there have already been demolished. Only 11 are protected. In the 18 months before the June 2014 temporary
moratorium on demolitions in the area, there were a further 19 inquiries to demolish. | find this lack of respect for our
city’s heritage very disheartening.

A Heritage Conservation Area will protect these homes. It also promises “city-wide applicability” and is therefore a
much-needed tool for retaining our original, more sustainable and affordable housing stock, our green space, and our
history. 1live in Kerrisdale and see the destruction of very solidly built, well maintained, character homes on a daily
basis. We need to preserve our heritage stock to maintain the character of our neighborhoods and city. 1 am in favour
of increased densification but not through the wholesale demolition of our heritage.

| applaud the action Vision Vancouver has taken by way of the temporary moratorium, and strongly urge you to show
leadership and vision by accepting the proposed recommendations.

Sincerely,

Cassandra Hanson )
s.22(1) Personal and Confidential




Ludwig, Nicole

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 5:16 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: Heritage Conservation Area: Maintaining Our Heritage in a truly Green City

From: Deborah GreChs.22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 5:03 PM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: Heritage Conservation Area: Maintaining Our Heritage in a truly Green City

Dear Mayor and Council,

| wholeheartedly support the establishment of Heritage Conservation Area in First Shaughnessy. | have been
supporting this initiative for years, as | have seen my own neighbourhood in Kerrisdale, Marpole, Dunbar, and South
Granville, etc. be demolished in favour of larger, more expensive, and less environmentally friendly homes. There is
no excuse on a green city, for permits to be issued for the destruction of a historic home valued at $4M in order to
build a larger, $6M home - as | have seen on my street for three neighbouring houses.

Municipalities across North America have policies and programs in place to protect heritage neighbourhoods and
districts. British Columbia has 70 Heritage Conservation Areas, yet Vancouver, which demolishes more than 1000
homes a year, has none.

First Shaughnessy is recognized as architecturally and historically unique. Despite this, 56 of the 317 pre-1940
homes there have already been demolished. Only 11 are protected. In the 18 months before the June 2014
temporary moratorium on demolitions in the area, there were a further 19 inquiries to demolish.

A Heritage Conservation Area will protect these homes. It also promises “city-wide applicability” and is therefore a
much-needed tool for retaining our original, more sustainable and affordable housing stock, our green space, and
our history. It is my hope, that the establishment of the First Shaughnessy HCA will be expanded to other areas of
the City, both East and West, in order to preserve our history, retain the character of our neighbourhoods, and
further protect our landfills from tons of waste created by the destruction of solid, well crafted homes, still able to
house the families and communities of Vancouver.

| strongly urge you to accept the proposed recommendations.
Sincerely,

Deborah Grech

Deborah Grech

s.22(1) Personal and Confidential




Ludwig, Nicole

From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 5:15 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: FW: First Shaughnessy Heritage Conservation Area

From: Arun Mehta®-22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 4:08 PM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: First Shaughnessy Heritage Conservation Area

Dear Mayor and Council,

I wholeheartedly support the establishment of Heritage Conservation Area in First Shaughnessy.
Municipalities across North America have policies and programs in place to protect heritage neighbourhoods
and districts. British Columbia has 70 Heritage Conservation Areas, yet Vancouver, which demolishes more
than 1000 homes a year, has none.

First Shaughnessy is recognized as architecturally and historically unique. Despite this, 56 of the 317 pre-1940
homes there have already been demolished. Only 11 are protected. In the 18 months before the June 2014
temporary moratorium on demolitions in the area, there were a further 19 inquiries to demolish.

A Heritage Conservation Area will protect these homes. It also promises “city-wide applicability” and is
therefore a much-needed tool for retaining our original, more sustainable and affordable housing stock, our
green space, and our history.

T'urge you to accept the proposed recommendations.

Sincerely,

Arun

5.22(1) Personal and Confidential






